
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT:  HRIC Launches New Website 

Human Rights in China 

April 7, 2023 

 

We are excited to announce the launch of HRIC’s new website: https://new.hrichina.org/. 

The new site is reorganized to present our program work more effectively and enhance user access to 

HRIC’s rich content. HRIC will continue to build out and populate the new site so please visit us often for 

new content!  

Please also share our new website link widely with your networks and social media communities 

(#hrichina #new.hrichina.org).   

Our old website (which lost its updating function back in June 2022) remains online, accessible, and 

searchable, with all of HRIC’s archival contents up to June 2022 available (EN: 

https://www.hrichina.org/en; CHS: https://www.hrichina.org/chs; CHT: https://www.hrichina.org/cht).   

 

We welcome your feedback and suggestions! Please send to: hrichina@hrichina.org. 

HRIC Team  
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